
 

 

 

 

 

ERRATUM 

EXTERNAL ADVERT (RE-ADVERTISEMENT) 

MANAGER: SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT 

 

This serves to place an erratum in respect of the advert issued on 21 August 2020 

containing the vacancy of the Manager: Supply Chain Management which closed 

on 04 September 2020. 

 

Applicants should note that the purpose of the erratum is to revise the minimum 

requirements and qualifications. 

 

Minimum Requirements: 

 

 A minimum of NQF level 7 qualification in Supply Chain Management or 
equivalent 

 Minimum of 10 years working experience in Supply Chain Management, 

experience in the public sector will be an added advantage 

 In-depth knowledge of the Preferential Procurement Policy Act (PPPFA), Public 

Funds Management Act (PFMA), Treasury Regulations, Broad-Based Black 

Economic Empowerment (B-BBEE) and SCM Guidelines 

 

NB: Candidates who previously applied need not re-apply for this position. 

The closing date for application in this respect is 25 September 2020.  

MICT SETA reserves the right not to appoint. 

Kindly refer to the website www.mict.org.za for a detailed advert.    

 

http://www.mict.org.za/

